
     

Pastor: Father Larry Morrison    Office Manager: Sue Marschner 

fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org                susan@ourladyoftahoe.org 

  
  

Saturday: 5pm | Sunday: 8am & 11:30am  

Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday: 11:30am 

Confession: Wednesday at 11am or by appointment  

Baptisms and Marriages: Contact the parish during  

business hours,  M-F, 9am - 3pm  

or visit our website: www.ourladyoftahoe.org 

1 Elk Point Rd. |  PO Box 115 |  Zephyr Cove, NV 89448 

Phone: 775-588-2080  

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftahoe  
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As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the name 

of Mary, Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic commu-

nity welcomes and embraces all those who 

come to us. With guidance of the Holy Spirit, 

through worship, the sacraments, and loving 

service, we provide for one another’s spiritu-

al and material needs. In being so nourished, 

we reach out in faith to serve the larger  

community.  

 Celebrate Easter With Us! 

 

Holy Thursday, April 14, 7pm. (No washing of the 
Feet Ceremony. Adoration of the Blessed  
Sacrament as was done last year.) 

Friday, April 15, 3pm (Good Friday). Adoration of 
the Cross with a reverence (bow), no kissing of  
the Cross. 

Sunday, April 17, 8am and 11:30am. Happy Easter! 

Sat., April 9, 5pm and Sunday April 10, 8am and 
11:30am. Bishop Mueggenborg will be the celebrant 
at the 11:30am mass. Luncheon reception to follow.  

Welcome and thank you for  
coming Bishop Mueggenborg!  

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Come and enjoy the fun and camarade-

rie of volunteering for the summer park-

ing lot fundraiser. Meet new people, not 

only the volunteers, but also people vis-

iting Lake Tahoe. Volunteers are needed 

only for the weekends starting from the 

Memorial weekend (May 28) through La-

bor Day weekend (September 4). No 

Sundays/Mondays except on holiday 

weekends. Just a 2-hour shift of your 

time is requested. See Cora or call her at 

661-917-7330. If you can’t volunteer, 

donations are always welcome. Thank 

you! 

Longtime parishioner Frank Stein 

passed away on April 6. May Frank’s 

soul, and the souls of all the faithful de-

parted, through the Mercy of God, rest 

in peace. Amen   



Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday    9 5pm  Happy Birthday William Nagengast David & Stephanie Scott  

Sunday     10 8am  Happy Birthday Margaret Savory David & Stephanie Scott 

Sunday    10 11:30am Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo   
Wednesday    13 11:30am † Joe and Ethel Camello   Jack & Nikki   

Thursday    14 7pm  Intention of the Priest      
Friday     15 3pm     
      

 

Last weekend’s collection came to 

$2,187.00. We’ve received $16,290.00  

(33%) in pledges for CSA. Thank you so 

much for your faithful support! God bless! 

During the month of April, we pray for the 
remainder of the Lenten season and the 
beginning of the Easter season. God desires 
all those who have been impacted by abor-
tion in any way to experience his eternal 
love, compassion, and everlasting mercy. 
Please find out more about us at 
www.renodiocese.org. Click on Our Works, 
scroll down, click on Project Rachel or con-
tact our confidential, nonjudgmental help 
line at 775-324-4325.  

Christians in the Holy Land face special chal-
lenges⁠—many of which we hear about in the 
news. The political and religious challenges in 
the Holy Land are more complex than ever, 
and the violent struggles continue to tear 
apart an already fragile fabric of peace. Keep-
ing Christian tradition alive and available in 
the Holy Land is essential. The collection on 
Good Friday supports the Franciscans who 
serve there and have been entrusted with care, 
presence, and service of the Holy Places.  
Please consider a thoughtful contribution to 
this worthy cause.  

http://www.renodiocese.org/


Plan a Gift that Works for You 
 

Charitable Bequest: Leave a portion of 

your estate such as cash or stock to Our Lady 
of Tahoe in your will.  
 

Appreciated Securities: Donating stock 

is a simple, smart way to give. Email us at  
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for account  
transfer information. 
 

IRA QCD: If you are 70 1/2 or older, ask 

your professional advisor if giving directly 
from your IRA is a tax-wise way for you to 
give.  
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